April 5, 2010
Captain Sandy’s Cruise Holidays and Travel
6081 Hazeldean Road, Unit 11B

Ottawa, ON K2S 1B9
Attention; Carole Paleczny
Dear Ms. Paleczny

Re: South American Adventure February 25 to March 18, 2010

You are already aware that this trip was rather eventful for a large number of travelers due to the earthquake in Chile. My mother, Joyce Jenson, and I would like to bring to your attention some of our thoughts on our recent trip, the actions of your staff, and the actions of a fellow traveler.

We were in the group, escorted by Sandy Nicol, which left Ottawa in a snowstorm only to be stranded in Santiago, Chile by an albatross hitting our plane. I watched as Sandy worked to get his people onto another plane. His competition consisted of another less scrupulous travel agent (who told a blatant lie to try to butt ahead of Sandy) and a mob of other travelers. His valiant efforts resulted in six of us (those with wheelchairs and their companions) boarding a LAN flight that evening, thereby missing the earthquake. Little did we know, we would not see our luggage or Sandy for two weeks. Believe me; we missed Sandy and the rest of our group much more than the luggage. 
On arrival is Buenos Aires, the Air Canada representative who was supposed to meet us was not available. Apparently, the LAN flight landed in a different terminal and we had missed each other. Our luggage was still in Santiago. After our attempt to contact an Air Canada representative failed, Karen Davie, a fellow passenger, took it upon herself to arrange transportation to the hotel. The following morning (it was quite late already so we went to bed) we heard about the earthquake and our greatest concern was for the people we had left behind. I got a response from my sister-in-law that the staff at Captain Sandy’s had been in contact several times to ensure them that we were okay.

Enter Michael (Tony) Poole. The six of us were welcomed into the group led by Tony and we soldiered on while Tony kept us well-informed and took wonderful care of us all. It was not until much later that we learned this was Tony’s first foray into escorting a tour and that he was to learn by watching Sandy. I have seen experienced travel agents deal much less well than Tony did.

Tony was our liaison with the ship’s staff and arranged to get us a t-shirt, a toiletries kit, and free laundry service. That free laundry service was incredibly useful and made our trip much more enjoyable than it would otherwise have been. We bought fewer clothing items than we would have had to buy without that service.
Sandy rejoined us at Puerto Montt to many cheers. Once we had calmed down, we listened with rapt attention as he told us what had happened in Chile. I understand the business decision behind Sandy coming back to bring us home, but in my opinion, Tony was capable of doing it alone. I am not saying Sandy was not wanted. On the contrary, I believe the group really needed to see Sandy. I think we were more concerned for him than anyone else. Sandy has a following that is hard to beat. This was my first time traveling with him (albeit an abbreviated acquaintance) and I now understand people’s loyalty to and concern for him. My mother had already discovered this on previous trips. 

In summary, we’d like to commend the following people for rising to the occasion and turning what could have been a disaster into an enjoyable vacation:

 Sandy Nicol

 Tony Poole

Karen Davie

Captain Sandy’s office staff

We both plan to use Captain Sandy’s Cruise Holidays and Travel for our travel arrangements in future, and would not hesitate to travel with any of these people again.

Best regards,

Nancy Coulter

August 10, 2010
Hi Tony,

The trip was fantastic and unbelievable! We saw plenty of whales (both Humpback and Killer), bears (both Grizzly and Black), and mountain goats etc. My wife and I took over 1800 pictures. Pictures, however, do not do the country justice; you need to see it to believe it!

We had two small hiccups: 
1) When we left Ottawa the weather was hot, in Calgary it was cold (9 degrees Celsius) and rainy. The hotel room was not ready when we arrived so we could not get access to our luggage to change clothes. We just toured Calgary as it was too wet/rainy to go to the Calgary Stampede. 

2) When we left the Calgary hotel by taxi to go to the train station, we took the taxi that was on the Voucher (Yellow Checker) that had been previously paid. Unfortunately, the taxi company did not accept it, so we had to pay for it out of pocket. Rocky Mountaineer advised us that we should take it up with our travel agent. This is not a big deal to us as it was only $6.00, but you may want to check into it for future clients.

Vancouver was also great, a lot to see. We would have liked to stay another day or two. The hotel was excellent, and they upgraded us to a room with a better view at no extra cost on the 22nd floor.
The cabin upgrade on the ship was good, but I’m not sure if we would have taken it at the full price, as we moved around a lot on deck to get the full benefit of the scenery.

The ship was great, the Captain and crew gave us a great trip, very well narrated by the Captain and Park Rangers. I would easily highly recommend the cruise for others, and am very glad we took the Rocky Mountaineer train as well.

We are already planning to take another cruise (possibly in May 2011) after the family finishes their university courses. Please keep us in mind when you see something pop up. Our daughter would like to cruise down to the Caribbean.

Thanks a lot for your time and effort to plan our 25th Anniversary trip.

Kevin.

August 22, 2010

It started badly. Our flight was cancelled in Ottawa. There were 13 of us and it was difficult to get alternate flights to Rome. Fortunately, we all got on a flight to Frankfurt with a confirmed connection to Rome where we arrived about 5 hours later than originally scheduled.

I dug out the itinerary from Boutique Escapes and called you with the changed flight information. You said you would do what you could but were not promising.

We arrived in Rome and the baggage was badly delayed. Wonder of wonders, we exited to find two people with “Charles Armstrong” signs. We were whisked to our hotel. We checked in effortlessly. The rooms were great and clean. The included breakfasts were great; the staff, helpful and friendly.

On time, we were met in the hotel lobby to go to the Vatican. Amazed to see the lineup and our hearts sank. However, we entered immediately and had a magnificent guide and phenomenal tour.

Next, we were met in the hotel lobby (on-time) and our luggage was taken to the bus while we walked to it (the problem being, that there was not enough space in front of the hotel for the bus).

We arrived at eh Cruise Ship Terminal uneventfully.

The entire experience arranged by Angela Campeau of Captain Sandy’s in Ottawa to deal with your firm and then your arrangement for everything in Rome were unparalleled. The people were courteous, patient and friendly. The vehicles were very clean and air conditioned. I do not have sufficient superlatives to describe everything you did. This applies equally to Angela and Captain Sandy’s.

Thanks both of you so much.

Sincerely,

Skip Armstrong

